Dunn, Brandon

From: Dunn, Brandon

Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2015 3:10 PM
To: ext-Linblad, Ellen (flylcpa.com)

Cc: Laura DeJohn

Subject: FW: Port Authority CPA

Ellen,

Please see e-mail below from Mr. Evens, the DCD transportation engineer. He does not find that the proposed change
to the Port Authority table will require additional transportation analysis. Please note that future comprehensive
updates to the Port Authority tables or Airport Layout Plans may require an analysis of transportation impacts.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Z‘?mdm i Dm, Principal Planner

Lee County Division of Planning
1500 Monroe Street

Fort Myers FL 33901
bdunn@leegov.com
239.533.8585

From: Evans, Marcus

Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2015 3:02 PM
To: Dunn, Brandon

Cc: Price, Robert; Getch, Andrew; Wu, Lili
Subject: Port Authority CPA

Brandon,

I've considered your question relating to whether we should require some sort of traffic analysis from the Port Authority
for their proposed Lee Plan amendment with respect to adding an additional 25K square-foot hangar to their site. In
consultation with Lee County Department of Transportation staff, | don’t believe that a traffic study is necessary at this
time due to the fact the vehicular traffic generated from the additional hangar, when distributed throughout the entire
road network, will likely not be significant. Hopefully this answers your question. If you have further questions regarding
this, please let me know. Thanks, Brandon!

Marcus
Marcus Evans

Lee County Department of Community Development
(239) 533-8355

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from County Employees and officials regarding County business are
public records available to the public and media upon request. Your email communication may be subject to public disclosure.
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